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Rosenberg Corey

From: Dave and Gina Heckley <heckley@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 1:06 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

This is completely unfair to landlords and will not address the housing crisis. 
Dave & Gina Heckley 
  

David and Gina Heckley 
 
Ashland, Oregon 
541-488-9717  
541-890-0729 cell 
heckley@yahoo.com 
 
 

 


